
 

 

October 3, 2017 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Kevin Godden, Superintendent/CEO  

Re        Student Presentation: ASIA Sumas Mountain - Halloween Project  
 
 
 
This report is being presented to the Board for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
For their Halloween Project this year, students from ASIA Sumas Mountain are creating an Escape Room within 
the school. Escape Rooms are a physical adventure game in which players solve a series of puzzles using clues, 
hints and strategy to complete the objectives at hand. Players are given a set time limit to unveil the secret 
plot which is hidden within the room.  
 
Combining creative writing, drama, digital media (and more), students have been involved in the creation and 
development from the very beginning. Along with their teacher, two grade 12 students will present their 
learning and project process. 


